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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:16 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Vellore woods project

 
 

From: Melissa M    
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:14 PM 
To: rosanna.difrancesca@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] Vellore woods project 
 

Hello Rosanna, 
 
This is to inform you of my objection to the Vellore Woods Project at the corner of Major Mack and Weston! 
 
This is a gridlock waiting to happen! I do not want that high density in my neighbourhood! Just in that corner 
the amount of people is equivalent to all the blocks in Vellore of houses.  
 
Thank you 

 
Melissa M Colasanti  
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